


development, special requirements
for earthworks, water-takes, building
etc.

 

plantation forestry, with some resource
consent requirements where permitted
standards are not met.

 

7. What processes and areas of your council use
SASMs?

 

RMA planning (district plan and resource consents)

Strategic planning (spatial planning)

8. What is the rationale and evidence used to
support the use of SASMs in these
processes?

 

The identification of these sites and areas of cultural
significance is fundamental to the District Council’s
achievement of sections 6, 7, and 8 of the Resource
Management Act 1991. Statutory acknowledgement
sites and nohonga are as set out in the Ngai Tahu
Claims Settlement Act 1998. All SASM in the district
plan were confirmed by the Sites and Areas of
Significance Report, June 2018 by Mahaanui
Kurataiao Ltd.

 

Baseline reports and s32 analysis are available on
Council’s website at Selwyn District Council -
Proposed Selwyn District Plan Supporting
Information

 

9. What rationale and evidence base does your
council use when considering whether a
SASM should be recognised in your council
processes?

 

As above regarding inclusion of SASM in the district
plan. With regard to resource consent processes,
where an activity requires resource consent and
interacts with a SASM, a review is requested from
the Runanga to provide advice on the effects of the
activity and any recommended mitigations or other
considerations.

10. Are there any other relevant statistics or other
information relating to SASMs that you can
provide that would help us understand how
and why SASMs are recognised by your
council in your district/region?

 

N/A

 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision
on your request for information under the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us at
oia@selwyn.govt.nz.

Kind regards,

LGOIMA Team

Selwyn District Council

 




